
    

The Free and Reduced Price Meal Application 

 for the 2020-21 school year will be available by 

 August 1, 2020.  Applications may be submitted  

on-line using a computer or mobile device. 
 

Click Here To Apply:  

 Go to www.brevardschools.org 

Click Parents & Students 

Then Free and Reduced Information 

Then Apply Here: Online Free & Reduced Application, English or Spanish 

Helpful Hint: Make a note of the red Application Identification Number located in the top, 
right hand corner box so you can check the status of your application. 

 
Complete the application, sign electronically, and Submit. 

 

To Check the Status: 
 Click Check your Online Application Status and enter your Application 

Identification Number. 
 

Please note: The student’s status will change immediately once the new 
 meal application has been processed. 

 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


